Closure of Burial Ground Notice
Closure of Headcorn Methodist Burial Ground, High Street,
Headcorn, TN27 9NE

Please note that this concerns only the burial ground at the front
of the Methodist church; the burial ground at the back is owned
by the Parish Council.
The Managing Trustees of the above burial ground passed a
formal resolution authorising closure of the burial ground on 30
March 2021.
The above burial ground is now closed, which means we are not
taking any more burials on this site.
The site remains open for family and friends to visit.

Our immediate plans are for the burial ground to be managed by
the local Managing Trustees who at this point can be contacted
at the following email address: methchurch12@gmail.com

For enquiries contact: The South Kent Methodist Circuit
Coordinator at: methchurch12@gmail.com

Headcorn Methodist Church Managing Trustees
30 March 2021




